
KEYPOINTS 

 Stay: 1/2/3 weeks

 Age: 11-17

 Excursions: 7 included

 Accommodation: College 

Language Path
40 English lessons: 30 hours of classroom 
instruction. 

Online placement test.

MLA Taskbooks: student's eBooks designed for the 
needs of learners of all levels of English.

MLA Portfolio: learning resources, daily evaluation 
and attendance record, day by day topics, tasks 
completed and material used.

E-board: a record of the learning progress by 
monitoring the students’ attendance, the content 
developed in class, the topics and teaching aid 
used during the lessons.

Certificate of attendance.

End of course report.

Graduation Ceremony.

Accommodation
Full board en-suite en-suite accommodation in 
single/twin rooms, or standard accommodation in 
twin/triple/quads rooms.

Start dates
18/06, 19/06, 01/07, 02/07, 15/07, 16/07, 29/07, 
30/07, 06/08, 07/08 

Combo Meal
Two English breakfasts.

MLA Prepaid Meal Card on excursions.

Excursions
Five full-day excursions by private bus and 
support of MLA local sta�:

• London City Walking Tour: Houses of Parliament 
& Big Ben, Westminster Abbey, Whitehall & 10 
Downing Street; Trafalgar Square & Piccadilly 
Circus; Thames River Cruise (entrance ticket 
included).

• London, London Eye (entrance ticket included); 
South Kensington & Natural History Museum.

• London, National Gallery, hosting one of the 
world’s richest collections of paintings; Covent 
Garden.

• Brighton Walking Tour; The Lanes, Brighton 
Pier, Royal Pavilion (entrance ticket included), 
residence of King George IV.

• Greenwich Royal Observatory (entrance ticket 
included).

Three half-day excursions to Guildford by public 
transport and support of MLA local sta�:

• City and Historic Center Walking Tour

• Guildford Castle (entrance ticket included) & 
shopping on High Street.

• “The Chestnuts” Lewis Carroll’s residence; 
Guildford Museum.

Activities

MLA DAYS, make everyday a holiday:

MLA Experience MLA Summer Song, Alice in 
Wonderland Experience, Graduation Ceremony.

MLA Kitchen learn how to make local dishes.

MLA Sports students will get active and have fun 
with the many different sports to choose.

MLA Magic learn little spells and tricks.

MLA Art Fun and creative art projects. 

MLA NIGHTS, when the sun goes down the party 
starts:

MLA Music talent show, karaoke. 

MLA Movie the best movies for a chilled night. 

MLA Disco special theme party nights. 

MLA Games many challenges and activities to keep 
our students focused and practise their English.

MLA Care
MLA Medical Staff 24hrs on-site medical care 
assistance.

MLA Welfare Manager responsible for the 
students' wellbeing.

Highlights
• MLA Online Test

• MLA TASKtime eBooks

• MLA Student Portfolio

• 3 Half day Excursions

• 5 Full day Excursions

• 4 Attraction Tickets

• MLA Prepaid Meal Card

• MLA Backpack and Lanyard

• MLA Social Programme

The University of Surrey stands tall as a key player in the UK’s top universities. Conveniently located just a 

short walk from the city center, the campus o�ers easy access to everything you need, with the train 

station just a few minutes away. Home to the renowned Surrey Sports Park – a hub of athletic excellence – 

this campus is where academic prestige meets top-tier sports facilities.

Guildford�|�University of Surrey
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A SAMPLE SCHEDULE


